
 

 
 

Declaration concerning the usage of perfluorinated 

and polyfluorinated chemicals (PFAS) 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

Thank you for your interest in our products. Regarding to your inquiry, we can inform you as 

follows:  

Due to the current legal framework, the obligation to implement depending on the size of the 

company (number of employees) and the current transition periods, as well as the 

implementation processes and specifications that have not yet been clarified, we do not see 

ourselves in a position to issue corresponding declarations at this point in time however, we 

are active in the joint implementation with our associations to create corresponding legally 

secure documents. As they become available to us, we will send you the corresponding 

declaration if you make another request. In the case of PFAS, there are currently no substitutes 

that can be used from 2025 onwards. As soon as we have current knowledge in our supply 

chain, we will inform you accordingly if you make another request. 

This document was created electronically and is valid without signature. 

Kassel, January 2025 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


